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Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of : October 10th- October 14th

Monday 10.10- No School for KCFS

Wednesday 10.12- SJPII Open House 

6:00-7:30pm for Mini through 6th grade students!

Friday 10.14- Mass @ 9:00am- 1st - 6th grade students

SJPII Service Club Meeting 2:30-3:20pm

Looking Ahead:

10.19- PTO Dress Down for a Cause $1.00

10.20- PTO Meeting 3:00pm-MPR & Zoom-

Crazy Socks with Gym Uniform

10.21- No School

10.22- KC Homecoming

10.24- Feast Day Celebration of Saint John Paul II-

Special Mass for K-6 students

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

We are looking forward to having everyone 

visit SJPII this Wednesday for our Open House. Families are 

welcome to visit the classrooms and special teachers from 

6:00pm-7:30pm. The SJPII PTO will have raffle baskets, 

spirit wear, and other items available for families. Students 

must stay with their families and should not be running in 

the hallways or the gym.

Teachers will have sign-up sheets for November conferences 

available in the classroom. Please make sure to sign-up for a 

conference time. 

We need Lunchroom Volunteers for Monday and 

Wednesday. Please email Mrs. Zachar at 

kzachar@kennedycatholicschools.org if you are interested in 

helping. Thank you!

Family STEAM Projects Return: We are excited to bring the Family  Monthly STEAM Projects back to 

SJPII. The challenge for October has been sent home. Students are to complete one challenge per family not 

individually per child. This is optional but we encourage all our families to participate. Projects will be 

displayed on tables outside the library for all students to see. Please make sure your child’s name is on the 

front of the project to display. We can’t wait to see the finished projects!

SJPII Service Club: The next meeting is scheduled for this Friday, October 14th until 3:20pm.

SJPII PTO News: The next PTO meeting will be held on Thursday, October 20th @ 3:00pm in the MPR 

and via Zoom. We hope to see you there!

SJPII Trunk or Treat- Information about the Trunk or Treat event will be coming home this week. Please 

make sure to respond for a spot by Friday, October 21st. 

Diocesan Protection Classes will be held on Tuesday, October 18th for all SJPII Students. 
Information will be sent home tomorrow about the annual program training for students. 
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